
 
Killyclogher St Mary’s G A C 

All Ticket Championship Games 

 

Ticket Distribution Details 

 

1. Tickets will be allocated, using the guidelines, outlined below, as agreed by the committee and 

Annual General Meeting of Killyclogher St Mary’s GAC.  

 

2. Elected committee members:- i.e. those people who have been elected at the club’s AGM and 

club trustees, are entitled to two tickets each.  

 

3. Club coaches, club workers, adult representatives – male and female, i.e. any adult member 

who has represented the club at adult level in any competition are entitled to one ticket each. 

Tickets will be issued to those who qualify in 2 and 3 on the assumption that they are 

regular contributors to the club’s weekly lottery / Cairde scheme.  
 

4. The remaining tickets will then be distributed among fully paid up adult members, who are 

regular contributors to the club’s weekly lottery / Cairde scheme and drawn by ballot if 

necessary.  

 

5. Any remaining tickets will then be distributed to fully paid up members and also drawn by 

ballot if necessary.  

 

6. Should any tickets remain then the allocation will then pass to minor members:- i.e those over 

16 and under 18 using the same criteria and also drawn by ballot if necessary..  

 

7. Application for tickets must be made in writing (Application forms are available at the Fitness 

Suite) or by email to secretary.killyclogher.tyrone@gaa.ie giving details of ticket requirements.  

 

Important notes  

 

No one will be entitled to a double allocation. Excepting clause 2 all other members will be 

entitled to one ticket only.  

 

Tickets are allocated on the basis that they are issued for the personal use of members and not to 

be passed on to friends or relatives who are not members of Killyclogher St. Mary’s G A C.  

 

Equally tickets are not to be passed on to persons who are not entitled to them under the 

allocation system outlined above.  

 

The club will make every effort to acquire an allocation of youth tickets and allocation of these 

tickets will be the responsibility of the youth section.  

 

Persons who are not members of Killyclogher St Mary’s GAC will not be allocated tickets.  

 

Tickets must be collected in person except where there is a verified reason for a nominated proxy 

to collect tickets. Tickets not collected by respective groups on the designated nights for 

distribution will be re-allocated and the assumption made that if a person is not present then 

he/she does not require a ticket. 
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